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May 6, 2011
CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED: (7006 3450 0003 4066 7784)

Melvin Curtis Mitchell, Sr.

Administrator, Water Permits Division

Office of Environmental Services

Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality
P.O. Box 4313

Baton Rouge, LA 70821-4313

RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0001210, AFIN 02-00013

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

This letter constitutes notice of the Department’s draft permit decision. Enclosed is the public
notice, a copy of the draft permit and Fact Sheet which the Arkansas Department of
Environmental Quality (ADEQ) has prepared. In accordance with Arkansas Regulations, the
enclosed public notice will be published by ADEQ in a newspaper of general circulation of the
facility on May 11, 2011. Comments must be received at ADEQ prior to the close of the public
comment period (i.e., 30 days following the publication date) as shown in the enclosed public
notice.
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Kaltie Henderson
Administrative Specialist II, Water Division
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